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18 August 2020 

 

 
Jack Turner 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Energy, Resources and Compliance | Planning and Assessment 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta, NSW 2150 

 

Dear Mr Turner 

Tahmoor North Underground Extension Mod 5 (DA 67/98) 
 

I refer to your email dated 6 August 2020 inviting WaterNSW to provide comments on the 
Environmental Assessment for Tahmoor North Underground Extension Modification 5. WaterNSW 
appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Project. 
 
WaterNSW notes that the affected area in this modification is located outside the Sydney Drinking 
Water Catchment (SDWC) and it is unlikely to have any impacts on water quality or water quantity 
within the SDWC. Therefore, WaterNSW has no further comments at this stage. 
 
WaterNSW requests that it remains as a stakeholder for the Project and would appreciate having 
further opportunities to comment on the Project as the assessment progresses. 
 
If you wish to discuss this letter further, please contact Juri Jung on 9865 2503 or email at 
environmental.assessments@waternsw.com.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
CLAY PRESHAW 
Manager Catchment Protection 

Contact: Juri Jung 

Telephone: 98652503 

Our ref: D2020/89363 
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